January 13, 2014

Dear Parents,

This week we will complete our fourth unit “Choices.”  We will focus on problem solving.  We will recognize the letter Pp, write and spell our names, and count objects to match numerals.  Please review these skills at home with your child each night.

Please come out and support our Riverdale PTA on Thursday during Dairy Queen night.  A portion of the profits of this night goes to Riverdale PTA.

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright

